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Question #  8 

Witness  Paul Harp 

Answer 

a. The district failed response to the Commission Order Case No. 2022-00363 was an oversite 
by the district. The email containing the order was simply missed and possibly 
misinterpreted by the district.  

b. See attached the response to paragraph 2 of the Commission’s Order Case No. 2022-00363. 

 

 

 


